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Dear sirs
| wish to object to the above application.

In my opinion the proposed development is out of keeping with the existing building and detracts from the amenity
of the property.

The property does not have adequate parking facilities and the proposed development has potential to exacerbate
the already unacceptable traffic congestion in the vicinity.

The use of the bullding would cause additional noise disturbance for the occuplers of the surrounding properties..

Regards



